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Community Workshop Summary 
Gregadoo Rd / Tallowood Cr 
Proposal 
 
An online community workshop was held on Thursday 16 September 2021 to provide 
an opportunity for affected and adjoining land owners to receive an update on additional 
information related to the proposed changes to land zoning and minimum lot size for land 
located along Gregadoo Road, Tallowood Crescent and Cottonwood Close.  

The following information are notes from the discussion at the Community Workshop and 
do not represent minutes or a formal record of the proceedings.  
 

One community member joined the online forum.  

Issues / concerns raised: 
Some of the key concerns raised are outlined below. 
 

Process and timing: 

Questions / Comments: 

1. Wanting to understand the process after exhibition and timing. 

Response: 

1. Following on from exhibition, the feedback will be assessed and reported to Council. 

The anticipated timeframe is to have a report tabled at the 25 October 2021 Council 

meeting. This is subject to no additional or significant items or issues being raised. 

 

 
 

Want to be added to an email update list? 
If you would like to be added to an email list for updates, 
please contact Council’s Senior Strategic Planner, 
Crystal Atkinson by email: council@wagga.nsw.gov.au 
or phone: 1300 292 442 
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